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July 8, 1959

Mr, Carl Dabelstein
1712 "B" Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

Thank you very much for your recent report of
reception of our station,

We appreciate your interest in WSM and trust
that this letter will serve as verification of your
report.

Sincerely yours,
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George . Reynolds
Vice President and
Technical Director
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